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9 September 2025 

 

Seán Crowe TD 

Dáil Éireann  

Leinster House 

Kildare Street 

Dublin 2 

 

Ref: PQ 41733/25 

 

Re: The Children’s Disability Network Team – South Kildare  

 

“To ask the Minister for Children; Disability and Equality the number of children in the CHO7 
area currently waiting to access therapies by the CDNT, by category of therapy, in tabular 
form.” 
 

                    -Seán Crowe 
 

 

Dear Deputy Crowe, 

 

I refer to the above Parliamentary Questions which has been referred by the Minister for 

Children; Equality; Disability; Integration and Youth to the Health Service Executive for direct 

response. I have examined the matter and the following outlines the position. 

 

The Parliamentary Question posed by you in relation to waiting times does not align with the 

model of service or with the type of waiting lists we hold and therefore cannot be answered in 

that way. 

 

Below is the number of children in the CHO7 area currently waiting list for to the Children’s 

Disability Network Team.  

 

CDNT Team 
The number of 

children currently 
Waiting 

CDNT 1 122 

CDNT 2 36 

CDNT 3 133 



CDNT 4 50 

CDNT 5 137 

CDNT 6 286 

CDNT 7 276 

CDNT 8 1043 

CDNT 9 54 

CDNT 10 258 

CDNT 11 195 

I trust this information is of use to you. If you require any further information, please do not 

hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely, 

Margaret O’Neill, 

Head of Service, Disability Services 

HSE Dublin and Midlands 


